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Dear Sweetwater Families,  
 
It has been an amazing first couple weeks of school, and we are in full sail! As we 
embark on this exciting new school year, I want to extend a warm welcome to each 
and every one of you! This year, our theme is "Navigators of Knowledge," a reminder 
that we are all on a journey of discovery, learning, and growth. Together, we will ex-
plore new ideas, navigate challenges, and chart a course for success for all stu-
dents.  
 

As we continue to soar to new heights, I am very proud to share that Sweetwater is 
a high performing “A” school. I want to express my gratitude for your continued 
support and partnership as that has such a positive impact and makes all the differ-
ence. Our talented and dedicated team of teachers/staff are so happy to have your 
children back on campus and to support their growth and learning each and every 
day.  
 

Thank you for your patience with the new safety and security procedures.  The stu-
dents are adapting and everything is going well.  Safety is our number one priority. 
Please make sure you join one of our social media platforms, so you are kept updat-
ed.  When I create my Sunday messages, you may notice I am talking really 
fast!!!  That is because our new communication tool only allows for 60 seconds and 
then it cuts off.  So, I try to get as much information to you as possible in that 
timeframe.  Watching social media or visiting our website can provide additional in-
formation.    
 

This year promises to be full of opportunities for discovery, creativity, and academ-
ic excellence. We are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and stimulating envi-
ronment where each child can thrive. Our goal is to foster a love of learning and to 
help every student reach their full potential.  
 

We are thrilled to introduce our newest member to the pelican family ~ Our service 
dog, Reecy😊.  She finished her training and certification recently and will be join-
ing us September 11th.  Reecy is an Aussiedoodle, a little over a year old, and she 
loves it when children read to her! Be on the lookout for her picture on social media 
in the next several days. Additionally, I will be sending home papers explaining her 
role in our classrooms and on campus. There will also be an opt out form that can be 
returned. We are excited to welcome her to our pelican pod.  
 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We encourage you to stay 
engaged and involved in your childÕs education, as your partnership is key to their 
success. Together, we will make this year a memorable and successful one for all. 
WATCH US SOAR!  
 
Respectfully, ௗ  
Mrs. Melissa Fraine  
Sweetwater Principal  
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Arrive Before 7:50 
This is a reminder that 
students must be IN their 
classroom by 7:50. We have 
supervision on campus 
beginning at 7:20, and the 
first bell rings at 7:40, for 

them to enter their classrooms.  Please 
leave home early enough so that you are 
not caught in traffic!  Thank you! 
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Welcome back to school!  We hope 
that everyone had a healthy, active 
summer.  A few reminders for a 
successful year in P.E. are:  

 

1. Please make sure your child 
wears sneakers to P.E.  This is a 
requirement. For safety 
reasons, students wearing shoes 
other than sneakers will not be 
able to participate in PE 
activities.  Sandals, Crocs, 
boots, etc. do not provide the 
necessary support and traction.   

2. Please make sure your child dresses appropriately for the weather.  It is very 
hot outside, so jeans and long sleeves are not the optimal P.E. attire until the 
cooler weather arrives.   

3. Encourage your child to drink plenty of water during the day and at lunch.  
Proper hydration is very important in this heat.   

4. If your child has an injury or illness that prevents them from participating in 
P.E., please send a written note so that we are aware.  If he/she doesnÕt have 
a note, then participation is expected. 

 
During studentsÕ first week of P.E., we discussed our P.E. expectations, rules, and 

consequences.  We have a lot of FUN while learning during our P.E. classes, but we are 
very mindful of studentsÕ safety and always expect students to display their best 
Sweetwater behavior.  Our consequences are as follows:  

 

1. Warning  
2. Time-out from the P.E. activity to reflect on what behavior needs to be 

corrected.   
3. If a behavior isnÕt corrected after a warning and time out, your child will 

come home with a yellow P.E. note to be signed by a parent/guardian and 
returned the following day.  Please discuss with your child what is expected 
and acceptable behavior during P.E.  A student will not be allowed to 
participate in P.E. until we receive the signed note. 

4. Office Referral   
 
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic year and greatly appreciate your support! 
Coach Cooney, Coach Meadows, and Coach K :) 
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